
From: Danny Varat <Dannyvarat@att.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/10/2013 10:14:21 AM 
Subject: CON

Attachments: CONCEPT FOR A REVISED SOUTH CAROLINA CON LAW.DOC

Hey, I hope that your summer's going well, last Thu notwithstanding. A friend of a friend has 
an idea for CON revision, and I promised that I'd pass it along to the governor's office. So, if 
you don't mind, I want to “pass it along” to the governor's office. The guy is a former CEO of 
McLeod, so he does have some knowledge, but I would imagine this makes the gazillionth
idea that has been passed along. Anyway, if you don't mind receiving this on behalf of the
governor's office, I'd appreciate it.
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